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I am a motorcyclist in Oregon and support this bill. Traveling on two wheels is 

environmentally friendly, helps reduce congestion, and increases parking spaces for 

cars. Lane filtering will help keep us safe from rear-end collisions, and reduce traffic 

congestion at stop lights. It's done around the world and it's time for it to happen 

here. 


